From: E., Jennifer

**Sent:** Friday, March 31, 2017 1:18 PM **To:** Florin @ Promo International

Subject: hospitality staff, Romania and Brexit

Hi Florin,

Super news. UK will continue to accept workers from Romania and from all EU countries without any restrictions or additional bureaucracy.

Keep sending CVs. Experience is not a must, we have flexible employers ready to train.

We're so happy to see the students applying for a summer job here in the UK. The program is a success and we've just started. Many thanks from all of us for the great work.

Looking forward to meeting you at the conference.

Warm regards, Jennifer